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March 31, 2014

H. E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

| am pleased to renew our commitment to the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human
rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this communication and the update of our action plan
(COP), we demonstrate our progress along those principles within our sphere of influence.

We are committed to making the Global Compact and its principles part of strategy, culture and day-to-day
operations of our company, and to engaging in collaborative projects, which advance the broader
development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Millennium Development Goals.

We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report again next year
according to the Global Compact COP policy.

Vice President / General Manager Euram

MERSEN France SB 5.A.5.
FORMERLY FERRAZ SCHAWMUT S.A.S.

W2

www.mersen.com



